
MISSION IN RODRIGUES 
 
 
 
 
 
A delegation of the Trust Fund for Excellence in 
Sports (TFES) was in Rodrigues from the 17 to 
21 May 2022. The main objective of the mission 
was to make a follow-up of actions initiated by 
the TFES in November 2020. 
 
The delegation paid a courtesy visit to the 
Commissioner of Sports in Rodrigues, Mr Varok 

Ravina on the 18 May 2022. Mr. Varok was 
thankful for the assistance being provided to 
young athletes by the TFES in Rodrigues.  
 
 

 
 
The Commissioner of Sports also attended a 
meeting with athletes, coaches and parents 
on the 19 May 2022 at the Malabar 
Gymnasium. The different programmes run 
by the TFES were presented. He also 
expressed appreciation for having the 
chance to meet the athletes and parents 
and emphasized on the opportunity that the 
beneficiaries were having by being part of 
the programmes run by the TFES.  He 
requested all the athletes to act as role 
models of the TFES and ambassadors of the 
Rodrigues Island at the sports level.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
Vouchers, sports bottles and T-Shirts were 
offered by the TFES to the athletes.  
 
 
The mission also included meetings with 
college rectors and canteen holders and site 
visits on training sites were conducted to 
assess the conditions where the athletes were 
training. 
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